July 2, 2013
Vince Carrica, P.E.
Tierra West, LLC

5571 Midway Park Place NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Boulders Phase II Lots 58-78
Pad Certification Stamp Dated 6/28/2013
Engineer’s Stamp Date 10/24/2012 (B11/D001C)
Dear Mr. Carrica,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6/28/2013, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan is accepted for pad Certification for lots 58-78.
Be advised, upon field verification for the pad sites, it appeared that the retaining wall behind lots 76 & 77 should be extended past lot 78. Lots 79 and 80 seemed to be 2 feet or more above lot 78.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.





Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services


RR/CC
C:
e-mail
